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DCR Traffic Advisory: Mount Sugarloaf State Reservation        
  

  
WHAT:          Beginning on Monday, April 1, 2024, and continuing through Friday, May 31, 

2024, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close Sugarloaf 
Mountain Road (excluding weekends) at Mount Sugarloaf State Reservation in 
the Town of Deerfield to accommodate guardrail repair work. Limited parking 
will be available at the base of the mountain for hiking trail access to the summit.  

     
WHERE:      Sugarloaf Mountain Road at Mount Sugarloaf State Reservation in the Town of 

Deerfield  
       
WHEN:          Monday, April 1, 2024 - Friday, May 31, 2024 (excluding weekends)  
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